MEMO

To: CDBG Committee

From: Pam Rood, CD Grants Supervisor

Date: February 25, 2012

Subject: Affordable Housing Trust Fund RFP

At the January CDBG Committee meeting, Mayor Soglin addressed the Committee and asked for your assistance in developing an Affordable Housing Trust Fund RFP. Staff were tasked with developing the draft RFP and bringing it to the CDBG Committee for discussion and approval. Attached you will find a copy of the draft RFP and the Affordable Housing Trust Fund Ordinance.